
Are you registered to 

vote?

Online voter pre-

registration is now 

available for eligible 

16 and 17 year olds.  

California youth who 

pre-register to vote 

will have their 

registration become 

active once they turn 

18 years old.  

If  you’re interested in 

registering to vote for 

this year’s Presidential 

Election held on 

Tuesday, November 3, 

2020, visit 

www.registertovote.

ca.gov.

http://www.registertovote.ca.gov


An important reminder for all Huntington Beach registered voters:

Orange County went to an all-mail system in 2020, and vote-by-mail

ballots for the November 3, 2020 General Election will begin to be 

mailed the week of October 5. All registered voters can fill out their 

ballots and return them by mail to the County Registrar’s Office 

(postage paid by the County) upon receipt. Registered voters may also 

choose to drop their ballot into any ballot drop box located within the 

County (a ballot drop box is located here at the Civic Center), or they 

can choose to deliver their ballot in person to any Vote Center in the 

County that will be open to the general public beginning Friday, October 

30, through Tuesday, November 3 (an active Vote Center will be 

operating here at the Civic Center in meeting room B-7, adjacent to the 

Council Chambers). 

IMPORTANT:  If sending your ballot by mail, it must be signed, dated, 

and postmarked on or before Election Day.

Need more information?  Visit the County Registrar’s Office at 

www.ocvote.com.


